
                                                   

 

                  

Dear Community Members,  

 

Our Head Start along with many other Head Start’s in 

B.C will be celebrating their 25th Anniversary later this 

year.  

 

First Nation’s Health Authority would like to collect 

stories of our children that were members of our Head 

Start. If you have a memory or story you would like to 

share about your experience as a child, parent, 

educator, administrator or practicum student please 

feel free to submit those stories to our Head Start team.  

We will happily forward them and also preserve for our 

own history.  

 

Please include your name, graduation year, memories, 

and where you are now in your submission.  You can 

deliver it in person or submit by email to: 

daycarebarb@gmail.com                                                                            

Gila Kyew Nluułk Head Start 

and Daycare presents an 

update by: 

Robin Boy and Robin Girl  
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